
 
MEMORANDUM 

 
To:  Okanogan City Council and Mayor Turner 
 
From:  Jessica Blake, Clerk Treasurer 
 
Date:  November 2, 2023 
 
Subject: Airport Fence Project – Ellensburg Fence  
 
 
Attached is the Ellensburg Fence invoice for completion of the project at 
the Airport to replace fence which was destroyed in a 2019 wildfire.  The 
project is currently 100% complete.    

 
Suggested Motion: I move that the City accept the Airport Fence replacement 
project as complete and direct staff to close out this project.   
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